
August Workshop  - The BIG BOOK SALE!
This is the meeting we’ve all been waiting for.  

We are selling 70 books which, due to space restrictions, we can’t
continue to keep in our Calligraphy Society Library.  

The CSSA Committee together with our recently retired and very experienced Librarian, 
Ruth Harrison, have gone through the contents of our library and made the difficult decision 
about which books to keep and which to let go.

August is the first SALE OF BOOKS and all 70 books which we are not keeping will be there
for you to browse through and choose from.  Any left at the end of the meeting will be held 
over for another sale.

IF YOU WANT TO HAVE TO PICK OF THE BUNCH THEN YOU NEED TO
BE THERE ON SUNDAY 22nd AUGUST from 1pm to 4pm.

You will NOT be able to request any book before the meeting and you must be there in 
person – or privately arrange for someone else to buy the book on your behalf.

The Proposed Agenda for our August meeting is:

Arrival and time to browse the books on display;

August General Meeting – time to catch up on what we have been doing;

THE BIG BOOK SALE! - your opportunity to buy that book you love;

Break for a chat – kitchen facilities remain closed at present

Calligraphy Materials: How long will your work last?  
A discussion about the lightfastness of some of the media we use led by Jan Books. 

This is the first presentation in a new and occasional series of useful information for all levels 
of calligrapher.

The Australian Society of Calligraphers New Certificate Course 
Anne Taylor will present information about this new Australian venture.

Your time for Show and Tell – warts and all!  
This is your opportunity to bring along some of your current work and/or practice sheets to 
show each other.  We will have tables set up for everyone to put their work on and we will all 
be able to walk around and admire each others’ achievements.  You will have the opportunity
to ask for advice if you wish to or just enjoy positive comments from your fellow calligraphers.
We all need a bit of encouragement at times so don’t be shy about your work and we all love 
to see and learn from each other.

Please note that due to current Covid regulations masks must be worn for our
meetings, thanks.


